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Thank you, Madam Co-Chair, 
 
Brunei Darussalam recognize the broad convergence on the need for a standalone fund that is 
aligned with the objectives and dedicated to the implementation of the instrument. Brunei 
Darussalam supports the proposal for a new, dedicated fund emulating the Multilateral Fund for 
the implementation of the Montreal Protocol. Additionally, Brunei Darussalam believes it is 
imperative for such funding to be adequate, predictable, easily accessible, sustainable and timely. 
Recognizing that the establishment of a new fund will take time, Brunei Darussalam is open to the 
idea of exploring and tapping into existing funds as interim measure, before transitioning to the 
new dedicated fund, to ensure member countries are able to mobilize and implement their 
respective obligations under the treaty without delay.  
 
 
Thank you, Madam Co-Chair. 
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Busan, Republic of Korea 
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